
 

 

VSI Officials Committee Report 
25 April 2010 

 

Committee Members Present: Avis Aheron, George Smith, John Squires, Kevin Hogan, Michael 
Downs, Stephanie Suhling, Tom Elliott 

• No new Referee trainees at this time. Officials Clinics should be offered on an as needed basis 
with the coming of the long course season. 

• Officials patches, hang pens, badge reels, and relay take-off slips were distributed. 

• OTS is being used with few issues. Effective with the start of the 2010 registration year all our 
officials will be in the database. All certifications obtained after November 1 will be made effective 
through the next year (the default certification date will be advanced in OTS on Nov 1 to 
December 31 of the following year). Sessions worked will still be accumulated on a calendar year 
basis.  

• Kevin Hogan will begin planning for the Swimposium. Suggestions for topics should be sent to 
him. 

 

 

 


